
YMCA Annual Community Partnership Campaign 
 

On behalf of the Hodding Carter Memorial YMCA Board of Directors, we are asking you to consider supporting 
the Community Partnership Campaign.  The YMCA has had a presence in Greenville and the Delta since 1923 
for over 100 years. It is only through the support of our volunteers, public and private donors that we can give 
back to our community. 
 
The YMCA is for everyone.  Our programs, services, and initiatives: enable kids to realize their potential, offer 
ways for families to have fun together, lift people to be healthier in spirit, mind and body, and welcome & 
embrace newcomers regardless of backgrounds, abilities or financial circumstances. 
 
A gift to the Community Partnership Campaign is used to provide access to the Y and our programs for 
individuals who could not afford to participate.  These programs have very real expense, and we do not have 
the ability to totally offset expenses without outside assistance. The YMCA swimming pool deck is also in need of 
some repairs.   
 
Any gift to the YMCA is appreciated. You can make your donation directly on our website, www.ymcahcm.org.  
Click donations and it will let you pick which area you would like the gift to be directed. 
If donating my check, mail to: 
Hodding Carter Memorial YMCA 
1688 Fairgrounds Road 
Greenville, MS 38701 

 
The YMCA thanks you for your continued support throughout the years and the years to come. 

 

http://www.ymcahcm.org/

